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As a retired law enforcement officer, I do not see how this bill is just a study of firearm 

transfer checks???  It looks like an attempt to combine laws that are either already in 

the statues or are going through the court system.  Stop wasting tax payers 

time/money on these type of bills and enforce the current state and federal laws 

governing firearms.  To do this, fully fund state and local courts, jails/prisons and 

police. I believe you have more important issues to deal with on behalf of all 

Oregonian's.  


